
Assalamu-Alaikum  

Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh 

On behalf of Langford Islamic College, we wish 

you and your family a blessed Ramadan. May 

the spirit of Ramadan stay in our hearts and  

illuminate our souls from within. Ramadan 

Kareem.

Dr. Popie Hossain Rhaman 

Langford Islamic College Newsletter 

 Early Release
at 2:45pm throughout
Ramadan

 Year 12 Semester One
Exams

 UNSW Competition -
Science (29 May 2018)

 Ramadan Lecture &
Community Iftaar
(9 June 2018)

 Oh, The Places 
You'll Go In Year 
2 Gold!

 What’s going on in 
Pre-Primary Blue

 Snapshots in Year 
2 Yellow 



Welcome to Term 2! In Year 2 

Gold, we have had a very 

successful start to the year 

and it is such a joy to see 

the students grow and devel-

op strong learning habits. 

They have shown great re-

spect and responsibility to-

wards each other by follow-

ing class rules and making 

thoughtful decisions. 

Highlights of Term 1 

Alhamdulillah, Term 1 was a 

busy, engaging and produc-

tive term. In Mathematics, 

students focused on Place 

Value. They engaged in 

many hands-on activities 

that developed their 

knowledge and understand-

ing of number sequences, 

number expanders, rounding 

off and estimation.  

By: Miss I Ali 

Year 2 Gold 



In Term 1, students participated in a Harmo-

ny Day assembly which celebrated the cul-

tural diversity of our school and our school 

community. At Langford Islamic College, we 

have students and families from many parts 

of the world and we are lucky to be able to 

learn about so many different cultures and 

be able to recognise and value the way in 

which our many cultures continue to shape 

our school. Our assembly featured a number 

of our students and gave us a chance to join 

together in a day of harmony. Year 2 Gold 

had the privilege of performing a song enti-

tled ‘I’d Like to Teach the World to Sing’. 

Playing a game to consolidate learning 
of number sequences. Descriptive writing – Poem 

In this fun writing activity, students used interesting 
adjectives to describe their Cowboys/Cowgirls. 

In Year 2 Gold, we discussed what it means to live 
in harmony with others and explored the different 
cultures throughout the world and Australia. 



Students went through a boot camp-style training    
program which prepared them to be Ninja Warriors! The 
Bootcamp focused on physical education, which includ-
ed endurance and stability exercises. The Boot Camp 
included an exciting obstacle-course program to chal-
lenge and test stamina. 

Integrating Digital Technology and Spelling 

Digital Technology + Spelling = Fun!! 
In this activity, students used iPads to 
develop their reading comprehension 
and spelling skills. 

Ray of Sunshine 

This art activity was a great way to reintroduce 
warm and cool concepts to students 

Word Bank Activity 

Students using mini white boards/dictionaries 
to develop their spelling/vocabulary skills. 



What an exciting term it has been! Surprisingly this year we 

have only had a few tears and unsettled students in the first 

couple of days of Term One. My students  quickly turned  

into very capable and confident pupils who were eager to 

learn and happy to be at school. They have coped extremely 

well and developed good friendships. We covered some  

interesting topics over the term and completed lots of fun-

filled  activities. We have learned all about me, my family 

and my friends, Living things and History. Our first celebra-

tion was Harmony Week. During Harmony Week my class 

got to know the meaning of, and the reasons behind the cel-

ebration. We had a special assembly and wore our tradition-

al clothes, which reflected the cultural diversity of our nation.  

Sports, Show and Tell, Arts and Crafts, 

Pretend Play are the most favourite activities 

of my class. The highlight of Term One was 

definitely a very exceptional incursion – The 

Ninja   Warrior. It was an amazing and exciting 

experience 

for my class. 

By: Mrs M Chowdhury 



In Week One of Term Two, all the Pre-Primary clas-

ses went on a trip to Kings Park. The objective was 

to consolidate their History, Science and English 

learning – it was a very effective excursion. They 

thoroughly enjoyed all the activities and the Na-

turescape. It  was a great day out. A big thank you to 

my volunteer parents. Without their support the day 

would not have been such a success. My class is 

looking forward to celebrating Mothers Day, welcom-

ing Ramadan Kareem and celebrating Eid Al-Fitr.  

I am really proud of my class. They are fantastic 

learners, who work to the best of their ability. Lastly I 

would like to thank all my parents for their support 

and co-operation from the beginning of the year. I 

would also like to take this opportunity to say Thank 

You to my two wonderful education assistants  

Sr. Mariam and Sr. Lopa for their support. 



Look at what else we have 
been up to in Kindergarten 
Red!

Refining our fine motor skills 

T is for Telescope!  

Exercise just before home time 

Happy Harmony Day! 

Practising to write some tricky numbers on 
the Smart Board and using Playdough to 

form number shape and quantity 

Welcome to your child's Year 2 

Yellow. I hope that you and 

your family had a wonderful 

Term 1 break. I hope you are 

all rested and ready to get 

back into the swing of things. I 

see us as a team – child, par-

ents and teacher. We must all  

work together to ensure suc-

cess for our children in their 

Year 2 Yellow.  

By: Mrs M Kaul 

Year 2 Yellow 

In Science, students learnt about different 
life cycles. They created an art work on 
the Life Cycle of a Moth and described it.

Harmony Day is a day of cultural  respect 

for everyone who calls Australia home. 

On 21 March 2018, all the students 

dressed in their traditional clothes and 

celebrated Harmony Day in class. 

Writing - Students will be focusing on Narrative writing, creating writing ideas and re-
viewing writing conventions. 

Mathematics - Students will be focusing on mental and written strategies for addition, 
money, patterns, measurement, calendars , seasons, collecting data & picture graphs. 

History - Local History       Science - Physical sciences 

Geography - Connecting to places      Health - I'm Healthy, Safe & ac-

Upcoming events - Bell Tower & 

Perth Mint, Ramadan Assembly 

In Art, students learnt about warm and cool 
colours and created colourful fans using 
their understanding of warm colours.



PLEASE USE NORBURY WAY AND JAMAICA 

CROSSING FOR DROP-OFF & PICK-UP 

Please: 

DO NOT stop your car for more than 3 minutes. Parking spaces on these streets are limited and should 
only be used for drop-off and pick-up. Parents should instruct their children to come quickly after 
school as you cannot wait more than 3 minutes. 

DO NOT park your car and go into the College to collect your children. If you are going inside the College, 
you should park in the main car 
park, not on the street. 

DO NOT make U-turns. 

DO NOT park on the verge and driveways. 

DO NOT drop your children on the opposite 
side of the street (to the school). 

DO NOT stop in the middle of the road. 

DO NOT block the street and hold up traffic 
behind you. 

IMPORTANT:  

Please also note that it is     

the parents’ responsibility to 

supervise their child/ren in the 

car park at all times.  

Your cooperation in complying  

with the above is required.  

Jazaak-Allahu Khairan 

Management  

In order to ensure better traffic management, we have implemented the    

following with regard to drop-off and pick-up location.  

The main car park is only for parents who are coming into the College.    

Parents MUST NOT just drop their children somewhere in the car park and 

drive-off. Kindy and Pre-Primary parents must park in the main car park and 

bring their children in. Parents MUST NOT park the car in STAFF ZONE  




